
 

 
 
 
Position    2017 Technology Summer Intern Programme 
Location    London  
 
 
 
We are seeking people at the start of their careers who have a passion for technology.  
 
Based within our development teams, you will hone your software and programming skills whilst getting an 
understanding our business and financial markets.  
 
You will have the opportunity to work with the latest technologies and learn from some of the best technicians in 
our sector, allowing you to become an outstanding IT professional.  
 
The MW Technology Intern Programme  
 
Marshall Wace offers an 8-10 week summer intern program in London. The goal of the program is to provide its 
participants with the breadth, variety and the support that will enable them to build a strong technical platform 
from which to launch their career. 
 
So, what are we looking for? 
 
To join us for the summer in Technology ideally you will be studying a technology or engineering related subject, in 
your second or penultimate year. In addition we look for:  
 
- Evidence of how you have used technology, not only in academia, but in all walks of life 
- Experience of coding in a software such as C#, C++, JavaScript, SQL, Python …  
-  Strong written and verbal communication skills 
- Hunger to join a fast-paced, entrepreneurial environment that encourages intellectual curiosity and 

problem-solving 
- Collaborative, team-oriented personality  
 
How to apply 
 
Applications will be accepted until 27 January 2017 and should be sent to mwam@cornellpartnership.com, and 
must contain a detailed covering letter of motivation to join us and CV. Please indicate in the subject line of your 
application that you are applying for an internship.  
 
Do not wait for the deadline to apply; screening will start in advance so submit your details early.  
 
If your application is shortlisted you will be invited to participate in a telephone interview before further steps of 
the process, which will include an assessment centre.  
 
Applicants must be able to start during summer 2017. 
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